
  
   

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF THE HALF-YEARLY FINANCIAL REPORT AS 
AT 30 JUNE 2025 

 

Travagliato (Brescia), 12 September 2025 – Antares Vision S.p.A. informs that the Half-Yearly 
Financial Report as at 30 June 2025, approved by the Board of Directors on 11 September 2025, 
together with the report issued by the independent auditors, has been made available to the public 
at the Company's registered office, as well as at the "1INFO" storage mechanism (www.1info.it).  

The aforementioned documentation was also made available on the Company's website at 
www.antaresvisiongroup.com (section "Investor Relations" - "Financial Statements and Half-Yearly 
Reports"). 

This press release is available on the Company's website www.antaresvisiongroup.com and at the 
"1lnfo" dissemination and storage system available at www.1info.it.  
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